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Clearing the Hurdles!  
 

 HAPPY HOMECOMING 2019! 
 
Our church is allowed by God to celebrate our 157th 
anniversary this month. It is such a blessing to be a 
part of such a long and committed heritage. Providence 
Baptist Church has, for decades, been such a vital part 
of the community and surrounding area. 
 
As a lighthouse gives those captains that seek safe 
passage a lighted path, PBC has given those that seek a 
clear path the Light of Life. As a hospital gives those 
patients that seek opportunities for physical wholeness, 
PBC has given those who seek spiritual wholeness the 
Resurrection and the Life. As a farmer offers his cattle 
meadows to graze, PBC has offered the sheep of this 
community and surrounding areas the Great 
Shepherd. What a heritage! 
 
It is time to remember and celebrate 157 years of 
ministry and reflect on the blessings God gave us in the 
past. But, it’s also time to plan and pray for a glorious 
future. 
 
Join us as we move toward the next 157 years. 
 
Furthering HIS Kingdom,  

Pastor Mitch 

 

 
 



October – Deacons of the Month 
Bill Carroll, Steve Davis, & Larry Holt  
 

October – God’s Grocery 
6 -  Macaroni and Cheese 

13 - Canned Soup 
20 - Bags of Beans 
27 - Instant Potatoes & Canned Gravy 

 

October – Nursery Workers 
6 - Darlene Gregory & Sheena Sigmon 

13 - Dianne Keen & Pam Jones 
20 - Cathy Saunders & Pat Walker 
27 - Myranda Lynskey & Pam Jones  

 

October – Ushers 
6 - Ernest Crumpton, Ben Cifers, 

Ryan Holt, & Tony Poteat 
13 - Scott Brandon, Kaleb Holt,  

Benny Saunders, & Jacob Cifers 
20 -  Keith Gregory, Cory Lewis,  

Ken Rhodes, & Bob Burton 
27 - Jeff Smith, Ryan Holt,  

Ernest Crumpton, & Tony Poteat 
 
 

Brothers and sisters, I do not consider myself yet to 
have taken hold of it. But one thing I do: Forgetting 
what is behind and straining toward what is ahead, I 
press on toward the goal to win the prize for which God 
has called me heavenward in Christ Jesus. 
 
Philippians 3:13-14  


